
NOVEMBER 29, 2017

Feinstein Sends New Tranche of Request
Letters Related to Russia Investigation
Letters sent to Carter Page, Sam Clovis, Walid Phares, J.D. Gordon

Washington—Judiciary Committee Ranking Member Dianne Feinstein (D-Calif.)
yesterday sent four letters requesting information related to the Russia investigation.
Additional requests are expected to be sent in the coming weeks.

Letter to Carter Page requests documents related to his trips to Russia and
communications with Russian officials and members of the Trump campaign.

Letter to Sam Clovis asks for an interview and documents related to the
campaign’s Russian contacts and efforts to obtain hacked emails.

Letter to Walid Phares asks for an interview and for documents related to
Russian contacts and the Republican Party’s position on Ukraine.

Letter to J.D. Gordon asks for an interview and documents related to Russian
contacts and the Republican Party’s position on Ukraine.

###

https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/8/0/800bb321-75ea-4cc3-8ed1-85007e62b784/DE0CABFC085848CD2389C7B4F980DDCA.page-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/9/d/9dd7fc3b-2f3e-49cc-b7f9-f0e4f656dbe0/1437E80E5441AC1502870AE172C3729E.clovis-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/2/3/23bb3661-435b-4e05-a59f-f8dcf9b7850d/EE73C44D838586E1B813AA342053D0CF.phares-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/a/9/a9b316a0-2ae8-4662-8be6-4c298262c585/68886AEC091BDA1FFAABC4B58B01010A.gordon-letter.pdf



